
 

Please   

PLEASE, write your child’s name in all their clothing and shoes.  If you 

have lost any items of clothing we have a tub that has lost property in 
it.  Lunch boxes and containers, PLEASE clearly label everything.  

PLEASE TAKE CLOTHING BAGS HOME EVERYDAY.  Thank you.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

It has been so lovely returning from the 

summer holidays!  A big welcome to our new 

children and their families – George, Alfie, 

Angus, Connie Coco, Georgina, Ruey, 

Bluebelle.  The Windsor Kindergarten team 

have been carrying out lots of home visits, 

while the children back in the setting have 

been thoroughly enjoying exploring the 

nursery again and enjoying all the lovely 

new Nursery equipment.  

 

Welcome to our new staff members Lenka 

who has returned from Maternity Leave 

and is our new SENCO.  Holly who is 

supporting children and Klara who is a 

German Student on voluntary work 

experience and will be with us until 

Christmas.  

 

Change of addresses and phone numbers 

– please advise the staff of any changes 

over the summer holidays and of any 

medical updates. 

 

Fees – You should all have your invoices 

and Early Education Funding Form – see a 

member of staff if you have not had one.   

 

Family Board - We are collecting pictures 

for our Family Notice Board.  
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Have a great weekend from the Windsor Kindergarten Team 

Sickness – Please call in to notify the 

nursery if your child will not be attending 

Nursery and our policy on sickness is not to 

return to nursery for 48 hours. 

 

Scooters/Buggies– We are sorry to say we 

do not have the storage space to 

accommodate you leaving buggies/scooters 

at the Kindergarten.  The St.Mary’s Church 

management request they are not left 

outside for safety reasons.  Thank you  

 

The weather is very changeable at the 

moment so please ensure the children have 

the correct clothing in their red bags! 

 

Adult led activities:  

 Settling in the new children 

 Sunflower life cycle and collage 

 

Voice of the child: Bella: ‘’I had an oyster 

on holiday and you hold it like that go like 

this and swallow it and it is really nice!’’ 

 

PLEASE CLEARLY LABEL AND MARK ALL 

ITEMS OF CLOTHING 

 

Please note there has been a slight 

adjustment to Term Dates (Revised Term 

Dates attached) 
 

tel:07875%20214054

